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I am fully opposed to bill 3076 due to a number of deeply concerning reasons. I feel 

from my hear as our ancestors here in Oregon always have, that my tax dollar will not 

be used to breach our 2nd amendment rights.  

I do not support my tax dollar going to any study of FFL. There are many things the 

tax funding needs to be directed towards at this time, however, contributing taxpayer 

funds to something that’s strips hard working, law abiding Oregonians of their rights, 

is not acceptable.  

Thank you  


